
                FOR  those living in Windermere Road,  
Grange-over-Sands 

 

FOR THE LORD’S HEALING AND PEACE - Kate, Scott 
Garry, Elizabeth Ackerley, Gordon Harrison and those 
on our prayer tree. 
FOR THE DEPARTED, Kevin O’Toole, Geoffrey 
Crowther and the Rev’d Feriel Etherington (former 
Vicar at Flookburgh) 
FOR the Archbishops of Canterbury and York, and all 
bishops from across the Anglican Communion meeting 
at the 15th Lambeth conference.  With the theme of 
‘God’s Church for God’s World - walking, listening and 
witnessing together,’ they are exploring what it means 
for the Anglican Communion to be responsive to the 
needs of a 21st Century world.  
FOR all taking part in the Commonwealth Games—both 
participants, marshals and spectators. Often referred to 
as the Friendly Games this is a quadrennial international 
multi-sport event, first held in 1930, and, with the 
exception of 1942 and 1946, run successively every four 
years since. 
FOR our fellow Christians in Grange & District. 
FOR our nursing and care homes, and for St John’s and 
St Mary’s Hospices. 
FOR those members of our congregation away on 
holiday, and for those from away holidaying in Grange 
FOR the people of Ukraine, and a resolution to the 
continuing conflict 

Prayer  
Points 

 

DIARY THIS WEEK 

Monday 8th August - Sunday 14th August  
 

Wednesday - 10th August  
10 am - Holy Communion - Rev’d Jonathan Brewster 
12.00 noon - Lunch Club at St Anne’s Church Hall, 

Haverthwaite.  All welcome 
7pm - Standing Committee meeting in St Paul’s 

 
 
 

Sunday, 14th August  
Ninth Sunday after Trinity 

9.30 am - Mattins 
Fell Church - Lay-led 

 

11.00 am - Holy Communion 
St Paul’s Church 

The Venerable Penny Driver 
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  Sunday, 7th August 2022 

EIGHTH SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY 
11.00 am - St Paul’s Church, Grange 

Holy Communion 
Rev’d Canon Jonathan Brewster 

 

Praise on the Prom 
4.30 - 5.30 pm 

Near Clare House railway bridge 
 

‘Stillness & Song’ - Taizė-style 

6 - 7 pm - Methodist Church 

The Par ish o f  St  Paul   
Grange-over -Sands  

 

—in the — 
 

CARTMEL PENINSULA 
TEAM MINISTRY  

SUNDAY, 14th August 2022  
9th SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY 

Jeremiah 23: 23-29 
Hebrews 11: 29-12: 2 

Luke 12: 49-56 

THANK YOU - As St. Paul’s most recent nonagenarian I 
would like to thank friends from Fell Church and St Paul’s 
for the many cards, greetings and gifts I received. I was 
quite overwhelmed. Love to you all, Barbara Ramsden 
 

JIGSAW FESTIVAL raised a total of £76.41.  If anyone would 
like to borrow, exchange or buy a jigsaw, there are a number 
of boxes on the shelves opposite the Office. 
 

ROOKHOW OPEN DAYS on the 1st and 3rd Fridays of 
every month, 10 am—4 pm.  Visit this historic Grade II 
1725 Quaker Meeting House in the heart of the Rusland 
Valley (LA12 8LA).  Find out about the history of early 
Quakers in the area and what Rookhow is involved with 
today.  Free admission. 
 

WEB SITE  If you have not had a look at our web site 
recently, you will find some interesting entries of recent 
events but also about the history of our church. 
 

CUPPA AND CAKE  There was a good turn out for our 
afternoon tea last Wednesday.  Make a note in your diary for 
the next one on Wednesday, 7th September, 2.30 pm. 
 

THE WAY  The Summer edition of the Diocesan paper is 
now available on the Diocesan ‘God for All’ web site. 
 

COLIN’S COUNTRY CHURCHES  This booklet is in its final 
stages.  Watch out for it coming on sale! 
 

CROSS BAY WALK—SATURDAY, 20TH AUGUST.  The 
bathing pool on the prom opened on 18th August, 1932, 
and to mark the 90th anniversary, a walk has been arranged 
to raise funds for its restoration.    If you have never walked 
across the Bay, why not take this opportunity.  

This week the Pewsheet is sponsored  

by Margaret Turner  

“For my wonderful husband whom I miss 

so much.  Love you always.”  

 

If you have recently moved into the area and have any questions 
about church life or the Christian faith, please contact the Church 

Warden via the Team Office on Tel: 015395 35560 

MONTHLY LUNCH CLUB at St Anne’s Church Hall, 
Haverthwaite.  Wednesday 10th August, 12-2 pm .  If 
you would like to go, you need to reserve a place with 
Sarah Brewster.   sarahbrew@btinternet.com. 
 

The MAGAZINE FOR AUGUST is now printed and ready 
for collection.  Don’t forget to pick up your copy. 
 

CHURCH LINEN - Would anyone be willing to take re-
sponsibility for washing the purificators that we use at 
Holy Communion. Mollie Bell has been doing this for 
the past 14 years but would like to ‘retire’!  

mailto:sarahbrew@btinternet.com

